
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2007 
 
 
 
Mr. Greg Raab 
Director of Business Development 
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, LTD/Adjusters International 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, New York 13502 
 
Dear Mr. Raab: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the outstanding service rendered by a representative of 
your firm. Their professionalism and compassion went above and beyond the call.  
Action was prompt and accurate. 
 
I have and will continue to recommend your fine service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Frank J. Suppa 
Deputy Chief – Utica Fire Dept. 
Acting Codes Enforcement Commissioner 


